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FEB 1 8 1975

Honorable John Young
House of Representatives
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Mr. Young:

I wish to acknowledge your letter of T nuar 1975 con-
cerning Lance Corporal Luis GARCIA,
Marine Corps. The information you have reques· e 's being
obtained from Lance Corporal Garcia's command. A complete
reply will be provided as soon as the necessary information
is received.

Sincerely,

RUFUS C. YOUNG, JR.
Major, U. S. Marine Corps

Head, Correspondence Branch
Judge Advocate Division


